
Give your child an advantage this summer…! 

Instruction by certified teachers | Fun | Interactive | FREE 

Groups divided up by grades | limited to 12 students per group 
        

       Three locations:   

       Third and Spruce Recreation Center 

       11th and Pike Recreation Center 

 City Park Playground (former Berks Nature Building) 

11:00 a.m.—12:30 p.m. | FREE 

June 23th—July 20th (Tuesdays & Thursdays) 

FREE Books, T-shirt, and lunch provided 

    

To register, please call Sarah Hoffman (610-655-6201)  or complete form on reverse side 
and return to 3rd and Spruce Recreation Center, 320 S. 3rd St. Reading, PA  19602 



Parent Name:______________________________ Date: ___________________ 

Student Name: _____________________T-shirt Size: YS  YM  YL  AS  AM  AL  AXL 

Your child must be in the 1st—6th Grade for 2020-21 School Year 

Home Phone: _________________________ Cell Phone: ___________________ 

Best Time to Contact: ____________________  Email: ______________________ 

 11th & Pike Playground | Tuesday/Thursday | 11:00 a.m.—12:30 p.m. 
        June 23rd—July 30th 

 1st—2nd grade  3rd—4th grade  5th—6th grade  
 

This program is being offered at no-cost to Reading School District             
students and participants in the Reading Recreation Commission             

Playground program. 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am proud to offer you and your child a unique summer learning opportunity that was originally 

created by Matt Hathaway, 4th grade teacher in the Exeter School District.  RRC’s Teachers in the 

Parks program is designed to meet the specific learning needs of our kids.  All rising 1st—6th     

graders for the 2020-21 school year are eligible for this program, which will meet at a local park 

over the summer to receive hands-on instruction from highly qualified teachers.  All lessons align 

with the Reading School District’s curriculum, designed to be fun, and aim to bridge the academic 

summer gap between grade levels. The teacher in charge of your child’s small summer park group 

will custom design the lessons to meet your child’s needs.  We look forward to working with you 

this summer at Teachers in the Parks!  

 

Sincerely, 

Daphne E. Klahr, MA, CPRP | daphne.klahr@readingpa.gov | 610-655-6058 


